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TO:  Honorable Mayor a
 
FROM:  Dirk Jablonski, Pub
 
DATE:    December 15, 2005
 
RE:  Aerial Photography
         Sanitary Landfill 
 
The Solid Waste Operations Divi
authorization to proceed with the
 
The landfill was last photographe
taken every five years in an area
mapping is used for operation an
 
The aerial photography does not
contour and planimetric data.   
 
The primary purpose of the mapp
calculations for ongoing operatio
of how the existing aerial photog
map to assist in the determinatio
relate to the leachate in the exist
determining where the working fa
contours would hide the operatio
been required to provide the sam
 
In 2006 the process of renewing 
in April 2007.  Accurate contour d
photos are generally taken in late
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MEMORANDUM 

nd Council  

lic Works Director 

  

 

sion of the Public Works Department is requesting 
 aerial photography of the sanitary landfill. 

d eight years ago, in 1997.  Typically, photos should be 
 such as the landfill that is rapidly changing.  The 
d planning. 

 just provide a picture of the site.  It also includes digital 

ing is to provide a tool for computing volumetric 
ns and future planning.  There are two recent examples 
raphs have been used.  The first involves using the 
n of the source and flow of chlorides and how they may 
ing cells.  The second has been the use of the maps in 
ce may be placed relative to the highway so that the 
n.  Without the map, extensive surveying would have 
e information.   

the operating permit will begin.  The permit will expire 
ata is needed to complete the application.  Aerial 
 winter or early spring due to snow cover, prior to 

http://www.rcgov.org/


foliage cover, and the angle of the sun.  If the photos are taken in 2007 it will be too late 
for use during the permitting process. 
 
Mr. Jerry Wright and I will be available at the December 19 regular Council meeting to 
answer questions.  In the meantime, you may contact Mr. Wright at 355-3496 or me at 
394-4165.  
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